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From: Jeff Royle [ ]  

Sent: Thursday, 28 June 2018 10:03 a.m. 
To: Corporate Law 

Subject: Directors personal address 

 

Good morning. 

 

I agree that once DIN is introduced Directors personal residential addresses should be removed. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Jeff Royle   Specialist Broker of the Year 2017 

Financial Paramedic  
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NZ Coastguard Volunteer. Make sure you're safe on the water! 


